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Ministry of Road Transport and Highways has issued notification dated 25 Feb 2022 to mandate the 

procedure for detailed investigation of road accidents, the Detailed Accident Report (DAR) and its 

reporting, along with timelines for different stakeholders, for quick settlements of claims by the Motor 

Accident Claim Tribunal (MACT). Further, it has mandated incorporation of validated mobile number 

in the Certificate of Insurance. 

Click here to see mandating mobile number and DAR rules. 

Posted On: 03 MAR 2022 12:43PM by PIB Delhi 

Notification issued for Detailed Accident Report and 
incorporation of validated mobile number in 

Certificate of Insurance 

https://static.pib.gov.in/WriteReadData/specificdocs/documents/2022/mar/doc20223321601.pdf

